## DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916-733-0266 • FAX 916-733-0195

## Memo

To: Pastors and Parochial Administrators

From: Thomas J. McNamara, CFO

Date: January 4, 2021

Re: Introducing Mary Ann Markarian

The Diocese of Sacramento is pleased to welcome Mary Ann Markarian to the Pastoral Center. Mary Ann is an employee of Catholic Mutual Group, our primary insurer for property and liability coverages.

Catholic Mutual Group, as they have done in many other larger dioceses, has now embedded a Catholic Mutual employee in the diocesan administrative office. The intent of a full-time local presence by CMG is to provide enhanced risk management and claims management services to the insured parishes, schools, and social services agencies within the diocese.

Mary Ann is an experienced California claims professional. She is a California native who has returned home after some

years in Phoenix, Arizona. She considers her children's Catholic education an invaluable gift to their development as Catholics and people who serve others, and she looks forward to serving the Diocese of Sacramento in this new role.

Note that Mary Ann will assume and expand upon the role that has been previously filled by Lisa Beth Namnath. Lisa operated out of the CMG office that is embedded in the Diocese of San Bernardino. We are grateful to Lisa Beth for her dedicated and valuable service to our diocese.

Mary Ann's contact information is as follows:

Mary Ann Markarian | Claims Risk Manager Catholic Mutual Group | 2110 Broadway Sacramento CA 95818

**W** | (916) 733-0281 **C** | (602) 361-0150 **F** | (909) 883-9311

MMarkarian@catholicmutual.org



